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The Biden Administration is making 400 million N95 masks from the Strategic 
National Stockpile free to Americans. The Administration will begin to ship 
masks this week, which will be available for the public at tens of thousands of 
pharmacies and community health centers next week.

The Biden Administration and Senate Democrats announced more than $14 
billion in funding from the Infrastructure Investment and Jobs Act and other 
appropriations for over 500 projects across 52 states and territories. These 
projects will strengthen the nation’s supply chain, create good-paying jobs and 
combat the climate crisis. 

400 Milli0n Free N95 Masks for Americans

Historic Investment in America’s Port and Waterway Infrastructure 

This week, the Biden Administration launched a website to make it easier for 
people to order free, at-home COVID tests. The Administration is also starting 
a free call line and will work with local organizations to support high-risk and 
hard-hit communities.

Making it Easier to Order Free At-Home COVID Tests

Together, President Biden and Senate Democrats have taken action that has 
saved lives, supported families and small businesses, and gotten our economy 
back on track. 

One Year Later: President Biden and Senate 
Democrats Are Putting People First Every Day


